
 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

COMMITTEE ON PERMITS AND LICENSES 
 

Due to lack of agenda items, the regular meeting of 

the Committee on Permits and Licenses scheduled for 

Wednesday, July 13, 2016 will not be held.   

 

The next regular meeting of the Committee will be 

held on Wednesday, July 20, 2016 at 11:00 a.m. in the 

Mike Balkman Council Chambers located on the 

ground floor of City Hall. 

 

Information regarding this meeting may be obtained 

by visiting the Finance Department or by calling (310) 

253-5870. 

 

 

Have a great day! 
 

 

 

 

           

            

          Michelle Villongco, Secretary                                                                                             


